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SHORT AND SWEET FROM THE PREZ  

 

I want to remind all of you that with the end of the year comes elections of new 

officers.  Please consider contributing to this process by showing up and casting 

your vote at our January meeting.  

 

We also will have a presentation by Tom (T.H.) Bohmker, a gold miner and 

talented author of many gold prospecting and gold mining guides.  Tom usually 

has some of his books for sale so bring your money maybe we can talk him into 

signing them for us. 

 

If you weren't at our Potluck November 29th you really missed out. We had a very 

nice turn out with everyone enjoying the camaraderie that comes with sharing 

a holiday meal with friends and family. Food was plentiful, delicious and a good 

time was had by all. One member even mentioned that she would come to 

more meetings if we had a potluck each time.  Maybe we should have a few 

more throughout the year. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
 

Claudia, Delmon, Ted, Joe, Penny, & Marlea 
 

 


